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INTELLIGENCECONNECT SYSTEM ENHANCEMENTS 
 

APRIL 14, 2016 
 
 

The Beacon Health Options IntelligenceConnect platform will have an 
upgrade occurring from Saturday, 4/16/16 through Sunday, 4/17/16.  
The IntelligenceConnect platform will not be available during this 
time. The platform will resume full operation on Monday morning, 
4/18/16. 
 
This upgrade will make several improvements to standard behind the 
scenes operation and deployment.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


